
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Date:    February 15, 2006
 
To:       Academic Affairs Committee
 
From:    Denise Wilson, Chair Graduate Curriculum Committee
            Sandra Groves, Director of Graduate Studies
 
RE:       Executive Summary – Sequence in Project Management for the M.S. in Technology
 
The Sequence in Project Management formalizes a program currently available as a concentration within the Master of
Science (MS) program in Technology. Concentrations are only advisory. Changing this to a sequence through the
curricular process will cause requirements to be specifically stated in the Graduate Catalog and the name of the
sequence will appear on the student’s transcript. Approximately 60% of enrolled students in the M.S. program have
been pursuing coursework in Project Management.
 
The 9 hours of courses for the sequence core are currently being offered and also constitute the course work for the
Graduate Certificate in Project Management.
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